
.Attendance 

This week’s attendance is  

Dosbarth 1 –93.2% 

Dosbarth 2 – 98.9% 

Dosbarth 3 – 97.4% 

Whole school attendance - 95.9% 

This week attendance is currently at 95.9%. We have always prided ourselves 
on our brilliant attendance figures, this is just over our target of 95.7%! As 
you will be aware there is a clear link between poor attendance at school and 
lower academic achievement. It would be fantastic to see us continue to im-
prove our attendance by the end of the school year, so please can we make 
every effort to attend school and to enjoy all the wonderful activities planned 
for the rest of the term. 
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CONTACT DETAILS 

Please notify us when you have 
new telephone and mobile contact 
details and change of address to 
make sure you are kept up to date 
with text messages from school. 

Parking 

We kindly ask parents, carers and families to re-
frain from parking on the yellow and zig-zag lines 
and also pavements outside our school.  

Heol y Graig can become very busy at dropping off 
and picking up times. I ask for your cooperation in 
this matter and I am sure that you agree with me 
and help keep our children safe. From September 
2018 a camera van from RCT will be patrolling to 
enforce unlawful parking outside all schools. 



 Seren yr Wythnos 

 

Class 1– Charlie for giving 1 00% in all areas of learning.  

Class 2– Evie for fantastic use of challenges during ac-
tivity time, creating a story using ICT and Natalie for 
beautiful, fluent, expressive reading. 

Class 3 – for fantastic behaviour at Broad haven and for 
Cameron for looking after the younger pupils.  

Head teacher’s Award – Morgan for being helpful with 
the pupils in Class 2. 

 
 

Siaradwr Cymraeg yr 

Wythnos 

 

This weeks winner is 

Bethan 

 

Cwestiwn yr Wythnos  

One of our targets is to improve our Welsh.  

We would be grateful if you could practise the sentence and replies with your 
child at home. 

Oes anifeiliaid anwes da ti?  Ci—dog 

Do you have a pet?     Cath—cat  

Oes / nagoes     Pysgod—fish 

Yes / no      Aderyn—bird  

       Cwningen—rabbit 

Sunny School Days 

With the current hot weather, please could you ensure your child 
wears a sun hat and has applied sun cream to their body. We ask 
that all clothes and hats are labelled with your child’s name to avoid 
confusion. If your child wants to apply sun cream during the day by 
themselves, please make sure that their name is on the packaging. 
Please can we also ask that even during these warm days your child 
comes to school in school uniform ( white tops, black/grey shorts or 
skirt, red and white summer dress ).If your child is wearing sandals 
please could they wear socks to avoid scraping their toes and getting 
stones in their sandals. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiD28Ok0vfMAhWsLMAKHTMJARYQjRwIBw&url=http://www.webweaver.nu/clipart/fireworks.shtml&bvm=bv.122852650,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNHKXOfrx1HucgCYQ6oy9bR2ZvvXcQ&ust=14643474407204


Dates for your diary 

July 2018 

Tuesday 10th – Road Safety Assembly 

Tuesday 10th July— Class 1 trip to Cefn Mably Farm 

Friday 13th - Welsh Bird of Prey workshop 

Thursday 19th - afternoon end of term disco  

Friday 20th - Year 6 leavers assembly 9.30am all welcome. 

Friday 20th - End of term 

Monday 23rd and Tuesday 24th - Inset days, school closed to pupils 

September 2018 

Monday 3rd—inset day school closed to pupils for staff training 

Tuesday 4th—children return to school for Autumn term  

Head teacher Mrs Janine Mundy 

Telephone : 01685 811253 

E mail : admin.rhigosprimary@rctcbc.gov.uk 

 

 

NEWS FROM THE SCHOOL COUNCIL 

This week Bethan and Dylan would like to report the following 

Class 1 have been doing their best handwriting for a handwriting competition. They have 
been practising their number bonds such as 7+3=10, 10-7=3,17+3=20 and 7+13=20. They 
have painted pictures of themselves and of each other. They have also been recording 
what they have been doing. 

Class2 have been working on HWB (IT). They have been to games club with Mrs Evans. 
They have been measuring centimetres and millimetres on the laptop. They have enjoyed 
“Big Maths” and “Beat That” where they answer mental maths questions set to music. 

Class 3 have been to Broad haven. They did kayaking, raft building and rock climbing. 
Christopher said that his favourite was kayaking. Since being back in school they have 
been writing a report about Broad haven. Year 5 have been doing transition taster days 
at ACS and St John’s. 

Bethan and Dylan interviewed Mrs Davies our cook. She said that Breakfast Club have 
started the year 6 leavers board ready for the assembly. 

 



 

Rhigos Primary School Playgroup 

Playgroup is held in our school hall every 
Thursday from 1:15pm until 
3:00pm.Everyone is welcome to come 
along and join us in fun activities such as 
singing, craft and games. 

£1.00 per session which includes  

Refreshments and Snacks. 

 

After School Clubs 

 
These will resume in 

September 

Signing out book 

All children must be signed out by a 
parent/or guardian when they are taken 
out of school during the school day. The 
book is kept in the school office and will 
be monitored by the Attendance of-
ficer. 

 

Holidays in term time 

Can I remind everyone that 
holidays will only be authorised 
if the criteria is fully met and 
an application form completed. 

Welsh Bird of Prey 

On Friday July 13th we are having a 
visit from the Welsh Bird of Prey cen-
tre. They are bringing a selection of 
owls, hawk and falcons native to this 
country and other parts of the world 
for the children to see and enjoy. 

JOKE OF THE WEEK 

Knock knock?  Who’s there? 

Ghost.  Ghost who? 

You can’t see me!! 

Kayden 

Safety 

Please can all pupils wear a helmet if 
they are travelling to and from school 
on their bike or scooter. We cannot be 
responsible for any injuries they might 
incur. 

2018/2019 CLASS STRUCTURE 

Class 1  nursery/ reception Miss R Allman (teacher) 

 Mrs G Morris (teaching assistant) 

Class 2  year1/2/3 Miss C Rees  (teacher)  

 Mrs J Bergin (teaching assistant) 

Class 3  year4/5/6 Mr R Mathieson (teacher)  

 Mrs A Tobin (teaching assistant) 

Head teacher Mrs J Mundy    

Deputy head Mr R Mathieson  

School clerk Mrs R Holcombe                      

Chair of Governors Mrs M Evans 


